
Judge Dale receives Distinguished Jurist Award 

On Wednesday, July 20, 2022, Judge Candy Dale was recognized as
one of Idaho's great judges, receiving the Distinguished Jurist Award at
the Idaho State Bar Convention held in Twin Falls.  The award, which
recognizes excellence, integrity and independence by a member of the
judiciary, was presented to Judge Dale by Kurt Holzer, President of the
Idaho State Bar.  Congratulations Judge Dale!!


